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Grant County EDC 
Welcomes Joseph Akers! 

The Grant County Economic Development Council 
would like to take this opportunity to welcome our 
newest staff member, Joseph Akers! 

Joseph has lived in the Moses Lake area of Grant 
County for over thirty years. Of those thirty years, he 
has been happily married for twenty-eight of them 
and also has three grown children!  

Living in Grant County has enabled Joseph to get a 
wide view of the challenges that come with growth in 
the business sector. His time here has been spent as 
an industry leader with 23 years spent as the Site 
Manager for Chemi-Con Materials as well as two 
years as the Head of Operations for SGL.  

This experience makes Joseph a prime candidate as 
our new Director of Business Retention and 
Expansion. This job will put Joseph in a unique 
position to reach out to other industry leaders and 
partners of the Grant County EDC to help our 
wonderful county grow and thrive to its fullest 

potential.  

Joseph says he is excited for this opportunity to 
connect to these businesses and entrepreneurs and 
see how the Grant County EDC can further help our 
community and our businesses!  

He says he loves our community and can’t wait to 
start engaging with it on a broad, county-wide scope.  

Please join us in welcoming Joseph Akers to the 
Grant County Economic Development Council, we are 
very excited to have someone so qualified on our 
staff and we are certain he will be a strong fit for the 
position.  

Welcome to the EDC, Joseph! Glad to have you!  
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Grant County Cost of Living Index Update 2021 

The Grant County EDC’s website has been updated with 
new COLI information for 2021, as well as updated 
statistics for each information page.  

These new statistics were only just released and we 
urge you to take a look on our website 
to see all our changes at http://
www.grantedc.com/business-
resources/cost-of-living/ 

With our COLI work, we also have 
updated information on how Grant 
County compares to areas around the 
country as well as the surrounding areas 
of Washington State.  

For instance, Grant County’s Cost of 
Living Index for housing is at 79, while 
Seattle’s rating is up to 233—the 
national average for these ratings is 
100.  

 

These differences coupled with our growing areas and 
businesses make Grant County a prime area to 
consider when developing a business! 

Grant County EDC Board Members Update 
The new year has brought about changes to the Grant 
County EDC’s board member roster! Please join us in 
thanking those who have participated with wonderful 
effort in this previous, quite difficult year while also 
welcoming the new members coming on to help us to 
strengthen our community! 

 

 

Gregg Fletcher is our new President, which makes 
William Coe now our Current Past President. Thank 
you for all of your hard work, both of you!  
 
Brian Kuest and Theresa Sullivan have termed out as 
Directors and replacing them will be Cash Brown of 
Brown Farms, Scott Freidig of General Dynamics and 
Curt Morris with the Port of Quincy.  

We are excited for a new year with our board members 
and look forward to a strong and creative development 
going forward as we all work to make Grant County 
even more successful than it already is.  

Thank each and every one of you for your ongoing 
support in our work and your dedication to your 
community does not go unnoticed! 

We at the EDC are proud to display our past and 
current board members, armed with the knowledge 
that we are each of us enamored with Grant County 
and can work together to better our community.  
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Partners & Investors 
 
 

ASPI Group 
City of Moses Lake 
City of Quincy 
Grant County 
Grant County PUD 
Port of Moses Lake 
Port of Quincy  

 
Central Terminals LLC 
Columbia Basin Herald 
Microsoft Corporation 
Samaritan Healthcare 
Verizon 

 

 
Confluence Health 
Genie Industries 
Hayden Homes 

 

 
City of Ephrata 
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP 
Nouryon 
Port of Ephrata 
Port of Mattawa 
REC Silicon 

 

 
Accredited Appraisals 
Agri/Com Appraisals 
Aviation Technical Services 
Banner Bank 
Basic American Foods 
Barrett Business Services, Inc.  
Big Bend Community College 
Big Bend Community College Foundation 
Cascade Consulting Group 
Central Bonded Collectors 
Chemi-Con Materials 
City of Electric City 
City of George 
City of Royal City 
City of Soap Lake 
City of Warden 
Clear Risk Solutions 
Coldwell Banker Tomlinson Ranch & Home 
Columbia Basin Development League 
Columbia Basin Job Corp 
Columbia Basin Railroad 
Columbia Electrical Supply 
Columbia Glass Inc. 

Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc. 
Dano Law Firm 
Gary Mann Real Estate 
General Dynamics—OTS 
Grand Coulee Dam Area Chamber of 
Commerce 
Guild Mortgage Company 
Horizon Credit Union 
Housing Authority of Grant County 
Hub International 
J & M Electric 
JR Newhouse Co., PLLP 
LambWeston 
Landau Associates, Inc. 
Lenroc Company 
Live Nation-Gorge Amphitheatre 
Mardon Resort 
Martin Morris Agency 
Moses Lake Chamber of Commerce 
Moses Lake Community Health 
Center 
Moses Lake School District 
Northland Communications  
Northwest Farm Credit Services  
Polhamus Heating & Air 
Conditioning 
Port of Coulee City 
Port of Hartline 
Port of Royal Slope 
Port of Warden 
Quincy Foods 
Rock Steel Structures 
SGL Group 
Skaug Brothers, Inc. 
Skone & Connors 
Total Employment & Management  
Town of Coulee City 
Trask Insurance Inc. 
Umpqua Bank 
Western Pacific Engineering 
Western Polymer Corporation 
Windermere K-2 Realty 
WorkSource Central Basin 
Zip Truck Lines, Inc. 
Justin Ashley 

David Bailey 
Terry Brewer 
Jeff Foster 
Rory Knapp 

Denise Lefler 
Fred Lischka 
Col. Clyde Owen 
Dale Pomeroy 
Sheldon Townsend 

Board of Directors 

Gregg Fletcher 
President 

 
Dr. Terry Leas 
Past President 

  
William Coe 
Current Past President 
  
Juliann Dodds 
Treasurer (Past President) 
  
Dale Pomeroy 
Secretary, (Past President) 
  
Caralyn Bess 
Director 
Lisa Karstetter 
Director 
Don Kersey 
Director 
Lars Leland 
Director 
Jim McCullough 
Director 
Brian Meiners 
Director, (Past President) 
Peggy Nevsimal 
Director 
Marvin Price 
Director, (Past President) 
Juanita Richards 
Director, (Past President) 
Katherine Ryf 
Director 
Eric Skaug 
Director 
Louis Szablya 
Director 
Rob Jones 
Director  
Cash Brown 
Director 
Scott Freidig 
Director 
Curt Morris 
Director 

Founders Circle $15,000+ 

Platinum Division $10,000-$14,999 

Gold Division $5,000-$9,999 

Silver Division $3,000-$4,999 

Bronze Division $500-$3,999 

Bronze Division Cont. 

Friends of GCEDC 

Friends of GCEDC Cont. 

 


